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CLASS BULLETIN
CLASS NEWS JULY 2023
As Semester 2 is approaching, we have much to look forward to – new classes, some interesting social events, and more.

A special thanks to all Tutors, continuing and new, who are providing a diversity of subjects for U3A Bentleigh benefits. 

Check the Messenger, U3A Bentleigh Website or at the office for further details and keep well so that you can enjoy what is offering. 
	M23232 
	Legal Issue and Ponder will commence on Tuesday 11th July @10:00 Room 64.



	M23300 
	Cities of Islam resumes on Wednesday 12th July @10:00 Room 41.



M23335 
Improve Your English will resume on Wednesday 04th October @12:00 Room 66.
M23339
Fall Prevention will repeat on Wednesday 12th July @13:30 Room 39
M23602
Yoga 1st  & 3rd Saturday of the month will continue on 15th July @13:00 Room 39
M23603
Bollywood Dance 1st  & 3rd Saturday of the month will continue on 15th July @14:00 


Room 39
NEW CLASSES IN MAY 2023
A short 3 weeks session of Spanish Civil War with Werner Depke 
M23345
Spanish Civil War 1936 on Wednesday 17th @13:00 Room 39
NEW CLASSES FOR SEMESTER 2 - 2023
M23430
DanceSport Victoria


Thursday
July 13th @13:00
Room 84
M23342
Let’s Write



Wednesday
July 19th @10:00
Room 59
M23429
Eleanor of Aquitaine


Thursday
July 6th @10:00
Room 41

M23234
Preventing Suicide Together

Tuesday
July 18th @10:00
Room 41
M23400
The Norman Conquest              
Thursday
July 13th @13:00  
Room 41

M23426
India




Thursday
August 3rd @10:00
Room 41
M23233
Chess for Beginners


Tuesday
August 8th @10:00
Room 64

M23427
Community Theatre in Victoria & Tasmania Thursday
August 24th @10:00
Room 41
M23428
The Smith Family Presentation
Thursday
November 9th @10:00
Room 41 
M23428
500 For Beginners


Thursday 
July 13th @10:00
Room 64
CLASS POSTPONED 
M23343
England the 60’s & Triump of Beatles


This class is postponed until further notice. We will let you know when this class start.
THE HUB

The HUB is the go-to place for IT help.

Michael and Nick are available to help solve your IT problems.

Details of all classes are available on our website, U3ABentleigh.org.au
, or from the office.
